Anonymous Anonymous

Thank you for taking my initial report and complaint seriously. As a former employee of DTG, I
have infinite knowledge of their practices at that facility. They regularly dump, unsorted refuse into
holes on-site at that landfill. They claim to recycle according to their permits however, they do not
come even close to doing it. They will regularly load up gondola trailers, full of refuse from any
one of their local dumpsites, and haul it to Yakima, and simply dump it in a hole. This is completely
unacceptable given that they represent themselves as a recycling agency who is concerned about
the planet. The reality is they are more concerned about their pocketbooks than they are the
environment. Quite frankly, their actions towards their customers of lying and misrepresenting
what they actually do is, in my opinion, a white-collar crime. Thank you for investigating this site. I
suggest you investigate all of their local sites as well. You will find that they are probably in
violation of numerous department of ecology standards and procedures.



